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PRODUCTION & DRILLING
P. 0. BOX 90
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO 87401

October 22, 1974

-
Mr. A.R. Kendrick
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: Packer leak repair
San Juan 29-6 Unit #32

Mr. Kendrick:

Northwest Pipeline Corporation has obtained the approval of
partners to effect the repair of the packer leak on the subject
well,

With reference to the letter of Mr. F.H. Wood dated September 10,
1974 in which he stated that the repairs would be completed on
or before October 10, 1974. Northwest Pipeline Corporation has
not been able to contract a rig for this work to date, however
we are still trying to locate a suitable rig and will proceed
with the repair job as soon as possible.

g.B. Whitenburg é 5
Drilling & Production Engineer
OBW/js

CC/ File
Well File



Mr. A. R. Kendrick
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PRODUCTION & DRILLING
P.0.BOX 90
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO 87401

September 10, 1974

Re: Packer leak Repair

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission San Juan 29-5 Unit #32

1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Al:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 9, 1974,

which notified us to
well.

repair the packer leak on the above captioned

The San Juan 29-5 Unit Operating Agreement requires that we obtain

approval of partners
of the packer leak.
and complete repairs

FHW/vce

before spending the money to effect the repair
We anticipate we can obtain necessary approval
on or before October 10, 1974.

Very truly yours,

.f/‘ / 4 ‘;//
I e

F. H. Wood, Manager
Production and Drilling




I. R. TRUJILLO

O1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION CHAIRMAN
LAND COMMISSIONER
STATE OF NEW MEXICO ALEX J. ARMIJO
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD - AZTEC MEMBER
87410 ' STATE GEOLOGIST

A.L.PORTER, JR.
SECRETARY - DIRECTOR

September 9, 1974

Mr. Forrest Wood

Northwest Pipeline Corporation
Room 326

Petroleum Center Building
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Re: Northwest Pipeline Corp.
San Juan 29-5 Unit #32
N-29-29N-5W
Dear Mr. Wood:
The attached copy of the 1974 annual packer-leakage test report
for the subject well indicates communication between the producible
zones.
You are hereby directed to take immediate action to cause the
well to be repaired to comply with Rule 112-A and the order which
approved the dual completion.
If there are questions please contact us.
Yours very truly,
//V,
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A. R, Ke
Engineer, District #3

Attach:
cc W/Attach.: 0CC, Santa Fe, N.M,

ARK/bk



